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Dear Trent, 

VicRoads Road Safety Auditor Accreditation 

Thank you for your letter to email dated 11 October 2010 requesting accreditation as a Road Safety 
Auditor. 

I can advise that you meet the criteria for accreditation as a Road Safety Auditor and your details will be 
added to the existing VicRoads road safety auditor database.   

Please note that accrediting an individual does not imply that the company he/she works for is 
prequalified to undertake road safety audits for VicRoads. 

The auditor accreditation process is currently maintained by VicRoads, which is introducing a new 
accreditation management system for all practising road safety auditors in Victoria.  This accreditation 
process is primarily designed to bring Victoria in line with national requirements as set out in Section 2.5 
of Austroads Guide to Safety Part 6: Road Safety Audit, 2009.   

An online VicRoads road safety auditor accreditation register is currently under development.  ARRB 
group has been appointed by VicRoads as the new accreditation agency.  The online register will provide 
the following advantages: 

• online listing of all accredited road safety auditors in Victoria 

• a search function for prospective clients wishing to engage a suitably qualified and experienced 
road safety auditor 

• a public listing of past audits completed and of relevant professional experience for each auditor    

• on-line application for Road Safety Auditor and Senior Road Safety Auditor accreditation 

• auditors will be able to use the website to update their contact details and relevant experience. 

In preparation for the future launch of the VicRoads road safety auditor accreditation register website, 
VicRoads will send a letter to your nominated postal address within the next few weeks requiring that you 
confirm your personal and professional information.  This information will need to be returned to ARRB 
Group.   

If you have any further questions please contact Andrew Zivanovic at ARRB Group on 9881 1637. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Andrew Zivanovic 
Road Safety Engineer 


